PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

TOWN OF ELIOT, MAINE

Notice is hereby given that the Municipal Officers of the Town of
Eliot will hold an Informational Public Hearing at The
Marshwood Middle School Cafeteria on Thursday, May 11t at
7:00PM on the Annual Town Meeting Warrant Articles to be
voted on by secret ballot on Tuesday, June 13, 2017.

Copies of the Annual Town Meeting Warrant are available at the
Town Office and on the Municipal Website
(www.eliotmaine.org).

Municipal Officers’ Return
Eliot, Maine

Pursuant to 30-A M.R.S.A. §2528(5) and 30-A M.R.S.A. §5226, we have
this day, being at least 10 days before the hearing directed Wendy Rawski,
Town Clerk to notify the inhabitants of said Town of a public hearing, to
be held at the time and place, and for the purposes stated above, by posting
a copy of said notice at the following public and conspicuous places in
said Town: Eliot Town Office, Eliot Transfer Station, Eliot Post Office

and William Fogg Library.
Given under our hands this 20'* day of April, 2017.

Municipal Offi¢érs
Eliot, Maine



